

You can help your child’s language development by:

· Trying to set aside “talking time” for 10-15 minutes a day when your child has your undivided attention and there are no distractions e.g. turn off the TV.

· Make sure you give your child time to talk to you e.g. making sure everybody gets their turn to talk about their day.

· Avoiding asking too many questions or directing your child in what to say e.g. by saying “say…..” “ Now you say…” etc.  Encourage your child to talk by asking questions that do not require a yes or no answer e.g. Whose house are we going to today?  Are we going to see Nanny or Aunty Sue?

· Reassuring your child that you are interested in what they have said, even if it is not a proper sentence e.g. The child says:  Done painting.  You can respond with You painted a blue car. To expand on what they have said.

· Modelling how to say simple sentences by repeating back what they have said but using the correct words.  E.g. Him was running  You can respond with He was running.  Drawing too much attention to “mistakes” is not helpful.  Children will continue to make these grammatical mistakes as they learn to develop and refine their language skills.  Language is confusing because there is always an exception to the rules. E.g. we say buses but we don’t say mouses!

· Playing alongside your child and offering a commentary e.g. Oh no! dolly’s dropped her drink!  By doing this you will be showing your child good models of language without putting any pressure on them to say it back.

